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                        1A Duncan Avenue 
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   17

th
 August 2017 

Dear All 
 

GENERAL AND SCRUTINEERING & OFF ROAD COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

Please find enclosed with this letter copies of the ALRC EGM and S&ORC meetings minutes held on 
the 8

th
  July 2017 and the agendas for the next meetings to be held on the 18

th
 November 2017 at the 

The British Motor Museum, Banbury Road, Gaydon, Warks, CV35 0BJ starting at 10.00am and 13.00. 
 

The minutes are sent direct to the ALRC Council, all club secretaries and delegates who attend the 
meetings, the Scrutineering & Off Road Committee and Log Book Scrutineers but I would be grateful if 
you could distribute this information to all members of your clubs.   
 

Competition matters are sent only to competitive clubs in the ALRC in paper form but can be accessed 
online or via the minutes email by non-competitive clubs if they so wish. 
 

If you have any topics that you would like to raise at either of the next meetings please let me have them 

prior to the meeting so they can be added to the agenda. 
 

MEMBERSHIP CARDS  
 

At this years ALRC National Rally it was noticed that not all club membership cards have the correct 
details on them. 
 

Please make sure that cards issued by your club carry the MSA declarations, club name and a 
signature of the competitor plus one from the club official issuing the card.  As well as this each 
individual card must have its own unique number on to differentiate between members in the same 
family. 
 

TAGS ON LOG BOOKED VEHICLES 
 

Included with this letter is also a copy of the guidance on the fitting of ALRC red , blue or yellow tags on 
roll caged vehicles as discussed at the S&ORC meeting.  I would be grateful if this could be passed on 
to all your club members to clear up any confusion at events should their vehicles become damaged. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
        

 
 
 
Simone Birch 
Secretary 
For and on behalf of The Association of Land Rover Clubs Ltd. 
cc. All member Clubs, ALRC Council, S&ORC, Log Book Scrutineers, Delegates. 


